
Another question to consider:  People often say that St. Francis Xavier is a special 

place.  Why do you think people feel this way?  

The SFX Staff, EnlightIN Team, our 125th Anniversary  

Planners and interested Volunteers are working on our 125th Anniversary Book, 

and we invite your input.  People of all ages are invited to write a favorite 

memory or answer the question above, and return it to sfxinlg@sfxlg.org or the 

rectory.  Please include: 

 Your memory or thoughts — a sentence,  paragraph, or page (200 word max) 

 Info about You:  name, phone number, email address, age (if child), and how 
long you have been a parishioner 

 A photo of yourself or an image related to your memory (optional) 
 

Please return your memory or thoughts by Jan. 15, 2018.   

Memories and thoughts selected by our editors will be highlighted in the 125th 

Anniversary Book, as well as in the parish bulletin and on the website.  Contact 

Missy Westerhoff for further information:   352-0168 or sfxinlg@sfxlg.org.     

What’s Your 

Favor ite Memory  
of St. Francis Xavier? 


